
Commission of Inquiry into 

Excess Lead Found in Drinking Water 

 

Notice to the public attending the preliminary hearing 

(20 October 2015) 

 

 The preliminary hearing of the Commission of Inquiry will be held at 10:00 a.m. on 

Tuesday, 20 October 2015 at the hearing room on 1/F, 1 Battery Path, Central, Hong Kong, i.e. 

the former location of the Court of Final Appeal. 

 

Access to the Hearing Venue 

 

2. The hearing is open to the public.  The public attending the hearing may refer to the 

attached Map and Photo for access to the hearing venue. 

 

Seats for the Public 

 

3. There will be seats provided for the public inside the hearing room on 1/F.  Because of 

the limited seating capacity, several hearing transmission galleries have been set up on G/F 

and 1/F of the same building to provide additional seats for the public.  Inside the galleries, 

there will be live audio/video broadcast of the hearing proceedings through closed-circuit 

television.  

 

4. Except for seats reserved for the media and the legal teams, all available seats in the 

hearing room and galleries will be open to the public on a first-come-first-served basis.  The 

registration counter will start operating from 9:30 a.m. on the hearing date.     

 

5. The above arrangement for the preliminary hearing will also apply to the hearings 

conducted by the Commission later on. 

 

Photography and audio/video recording 

 

6. The Commission has directed that, without its specific authorisation, throughout the 

period of its hearings no photography or audio/video recording is permitted inside the hearing 

room, the hearing transmission galleries and other areas within 1 Battery Path. 

 

Secretariat, Commission of Inquiry 

October 2015 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

聆訊地點正門 
Front entrance of hearing venue 

Former French 
Mission Building 


